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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Sandy Nichols

We are spotlighting Sandy, a Community Director here at 
Quail Hollow Family Housing! She loves her miniature 
schnauzers, Heidi and Sadie. Sandy is married to the local 
NBC a�liate Chief Meteorologist. She is an Honorary 
Commander for the 317th Maintenance Group Dyess 
AFB, and November 5th is her 21st year anniversary 
working at HMC.  When asked what she loves the most 
about her job, Sandy said, “My job provides me the 
opportunity to serve our military families and work 
alongside all of the great people at HMC.”

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Co�ee and Conversation will be held in the Kala Clubhouse every third 
Wednesday from 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM.

Thank you to all of our residents who attended our events in October. We 
enjoyed having you all! 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
In order to keep Quail Hollow beautiful, please be mindful of the area. We 
ask that all residents and guests pick up after their pets, and whenever 
they are out of the home, ensure their pets are leashed per your signed 
leasing addendum and Taylor County laws. 

SAVE THE DATE
Holiday Food Drive

We are hosting our annual Holiday food and animal drive from November 
1st- November 21st. 

National Cake Day 

On November 25th, from 4:30 - 5:30 PM current Quail Hollow residents 
are invited to the leasing o�ce and select a pe rsonal Bundt cake from 
Nothing Bundt Cakes. Flavors include Classic Vanilla, Chocolate Chip, 
Confetti, and Strawberries & Cream. This event is while supplies last. 

Veteran’s Day Breakfast 

On November 10th all current Quail Hollow residents that are veterans 
are invited to the Quail Hollow Clubhouse to enjoy breakfast 9:00 - 10:30 
AM, thanking them for their service.

Fall Festival 

On November 5th, at the Quail Hollow �eld located behind the Leasing 
O�ce from 2: 00 - 5: 00 PM , we  ar e hosting ou r Fa ll Fe stival. Al l cu rrent 
Quail Hollow residents are welcome to come enjoy yummy food, drinks, 
music, and connect with other residents. 

Potter’s Pizza kit delivery 

On November 14th, 2022, we will be delivering Potter’s Pizza kits to the 
resident’s homes from 6:30- 7:30 PM. Current Quail Hollow residents are 
invited to submit their order for a pizza kit via email, and it will be 
delivered to their doorstep by Potter’s Pizza.

NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL VETERANS AND
MILITARY FAMILIES MONTH NOVEMBER 11TH - VETERANS DAY
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